
 

Hotel Property Investments comprises Hotel Property Investments Trust (ARSN 166 484 377), and  

Hotel Property Investments Limited (ACN 010 330 515,  AFSL 479719). 
 

 

 
ASX Announcement  

P: +61 3 9038 1774 
F: +61 3 8526 7430 
www.hpitrust.com.au 

14 December 2020 
Address 
Suite 2, L17, IBM Centre 
60 City Road,  
Southbank, VIC, 3006 

The Manager 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
Corporate Announcement Office            
Level 4, 20 Bridge St       
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 

Hotel Property Investments (ASX Code: HPI) 
Completion of Security Purchase Plan 

 
Hotel Property Investments Limited (HPI) confirms the successful completion of its Security Purchase 
Plan (SPP) previously announced on 20 November 2020, in conjunction with the $40 million 
institutional placement (Placement), together the Offer.  The SPP offer closed on 10 December 2020 at 
5pm. 
 
As set out in the SPP booklet released to the Australian Securities Exchange on 27 November 2020, HPI 
was seeking to raise up to $8 million under the SPP.  The SPP was oversubscribed with approximately 
$27.3 million of applications received and HPI has decided to exercise its discretion to scale back 
applications to the announced SPP offer of $8 million, subject to a minimum allocation of $2,500. 
 
Approximately 2.6 million new stapled securities in HPI are scheduled to be issued under the SPP on 
Thursday, 17 December 2020 at an issue price of $3.04 per stapled security, being the same issue price 
as the Placement. Together with the stapled securities issued under the Placement, approximately 15.8 
million new stapled securities will be or have been issued in total under the Offer. 
 
New stapled securities will rank equally with existing HPI stapled securities on issue.  As the new stapled 
securities will be issued pursuant to the Offer prior to the record date for the distribution for the half 
year ended 31 December 2020, the new stapled securities will be entitled to that distribution. 
 
Trading of the new stapled securities issued under the SPP is expected to commence on Friday, 18 
December 2020 and holding statements are expected to be issued on Monday, 21 December 2020. 
 
NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION OR RELEASE IN THE UNITED STATES OR TO US PERSONS 

This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released to US wire 
services or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a 
solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any securities 
described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the US Securities Act 
of 1933 and may not be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or not 
subject to, the registration requirements of the US Securities Act and applicable US state securities 
laws. 
 

F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y

http://www.hpitrust.com.au/


 

Hotel Property Investments comprises Hotel Property Investments Trust (ARSN 166 484 377), and  

Hotel Property Investments Limited (ACN 010 330 515,  AFSL 479719). 
 

All dollar amounts are in Australian dollars unless otherwise indicated. 
 

This ASX announcement was authorised by the Hotel Property Investments Limited Board 

Contact: 
Blair Strik 
Hotel Property Investments Limited 
03 9038 1774 
Website: www.hpitrust.com.au 
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